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ADDENDUM TO TENDER NOTICE 

MANDERA COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

13th FEBRUARY 2021 

This Addendum is a follow up to the publication of the Tender Notice that was 

advertised on the standard paper on 11th February, 2020 inviting interested bidders 

for various project. 

We would like to notify all eligible prospective bidders of the following corrections 

necessitated by the need to ensure effective dissemination of information in 

tendering process; 

(i) That the tender ;PROVISION FOR  CONSTRUCTION OF WATER 

INFRASTRUCTURE AT THE NEW COUNTY HEADQUARTERS IN MANDERA 

EAST SUB COUNTY had a wrong BQ(bill of quantities) erroneously attached. 

(ii) That the eligibility for tender for PROPOSED EXPANSION AND DESILTING 

OF URILE EARTH PAN IN BANISA SUB-COUNTY was erroneously stated as 

women where as it was reserved for youth.  

(iii) That the eligibility for tender for PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF 20,000M3 

MAARI DHANABA EARTH PAN IN MANDERA WEST SUB-COUNTY was 

erroneously stated as reserved for Person with disabilities where as it was 

reserved for Women.  

(iv) That this addendum is hereby issued to correct the errors and the revised document with the 

right BQ and the corrected eligibility respectively is now readily available on the website for 

download. 

(v) That the closing/opening date remains unaffected as per the standard paper and the tender 

document . 

All other conditions and mandatory requirements of tendering are as contained in the 

respective tender documents that are to be downloaded from the county websites at 

mandera.go.ke.  

 

County Head of Supply Chain Management 

 

FOR: COUNTY CHIEF OFFICER WATER SERVICES 
 


